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Commonweilth Edison/c
I O , one First nationat piaza. chicago. liknoisAddress Reply to: Post Office Box 767
\ Chicago. Illinois 60690

May 6,,1986
,

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
Region III
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

i

SUBJECT: Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Open Items 50-456/84-03-04 and 50-457/84-03-04

| NRC Docket Nos. 50-456 and 50-457

REFERENCE: (a) C. J. Paperiello letter to C. Reed

|
dated March 16, 1984

'
!
I

j Dear Mr. Keppler:

This~ letter is in response to an inspection conducted by
Dr. M. J.-Oestmann and Mr. R. B. Holzman on April 21, 1986 through
April 25, 1986 at Braidwood Station.

# Per discussions at the April 25, 1986 exit meeting, this
letter is being sent to confirm that charcoal filter cartridges have'

been installed on the six fixed air sampler units at Braidwood and
all six units are fully operational as of the date of this letter,

i It is our understanding that the completion of this activity allows
closure of open items 50-456/84-03-04 and 50-457/84-03-04 identified

'
in reference (a).

If you have any further questions on this matter, please
direct them to this office.

Very truly yours,
8605130204 860506
PDR ADOCK 05000456'
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! - Director of Nuclear Licensing
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cc: NRC Resident Inspector - Braidwood h
: Dr. M. J. Oestmann - USNRC RIII
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